WEST SEATTLE ★ WHITE CENTER ★ BURIEN ★ VASHON AND MAURY ISLANDS

Chair's Message

Greetings fellow Democrats!

I sat down to write this after watching the 100 Days Biden Address to Congress and the follow up GOP Response which highlighted how far apart we are from each other. It made me think about how important it will be to do everything we can to keep all 4 Burien City Council seats Blue this year! It made me really proud however, about what our President has been able to accomplish in the first 100 days of his administration. Long gone are the days where gathered around the news to see what embarrassing thing our President did that day. I'm personally really inspired by the work he has been able to do. The best part of the speech was the sight of Vice President Harris sitting behind him and beside Speaker Pelosi! Finally!

I hope you were able to listen to state party Chair Tina Podlodowski and DNC Vice Chair Ken Martin at last month's meeting. I came away feeling "Fired Up! Ready to Go" into the election cycle this year. Their message of party unity will be an important one for the 34th this year. No matter where you are on the Democratic spectrum, the 34th welcomes you!

We are gearing up for our 4 candidate forums in May and June. Please do your research before you cast your Primary ballot! There are so many candidates to consider in some of the races. Along with our forums (see the schedule later in the newsletter), we will be making endorsements at our June 9 meeting. We'd love to see a packed 'virtual house' on Zoom as we select the candidates we want to see lead us into 2022. Our endorsement is a powerful message to voters. The 34th is one of the most organized, active and influential in the district.

We will give our members and PCOs some of what you need to make your decision. I will send an email on May 30 that includes links to the candidate questionnaires. Please make sure you are signed up for email and check your SPAM folder if you do not receive our emails. Sign up for email at http://bit.ly/34email-sign-up.

I've continued using the **Speak Up Survey** to inform us as we determine where to hold our monthly meetings when we return to inperson meetings. Please tell us what venue criteria are important to you in the May survey - bit.ly/SpeakUpSurveyMay2021.

We have many candidates visiting us in May. We also welcome Mayor Jimmy Matta and Councilmember Sofia Aragon who will help us understand the key issues which will factor into the City Council race. Hope to see you all on Zoom!

Carla Rogers

34th LD Chair - chair@34dems.org - 206-432-1998

May 12, 2021

Online Membership Meeting Notice
You Must Register to Attend:

Register Here

6:30pm - Potential short program, stay tuned to the weekly email for details

7:00pm Call to Order

Opening Ceremonies (10m)

Approval of Agenda and Minutes (5m)

Appointment of PCOs (5m)

Meet the Candidates (30m)

Chair's Announcements (5m)

Practice Vote (10m)

What's going on in Burien?:

Get Ready for the Primary (30m)

Appointment of new Board Member (5m)

Resolution to Consider (10m)

Good of the Order (5m)

9:00pm Adjourn

Breakout Rooms for Social time (up to 30m)

Regarding our Endorsement Meeting on June 9:

A reminder that in order to vote you must become a new member by May 12, or renew membership by 9pm the night before the June 9 meeting. **No exceptions**.

To Renew or Become a New Member, Click:

www.34dems.org/contribute

In This Issue

May Meeting Notices	Page 2
Candidate Forums and Other Events	Page 3
April Meeting Recap	Page 4
Resolution Against Anti-Asian Violence	Page 6
New PCOs	Page 4
Run for Public Office	Page 6
PCO Notes and Canvassing Survey	Page 7
Pass the GND Coalition 2020 Report	Page 8

Executive Board

Elected Officers

Carla Rogers | Chair chair@34dems.org

Rachel Glass | First Vice Chair vicechair1@34dems.org

Jordan Crawley | Second Vice Chair vicechair2@34dems.org

Chris Porter | State Committee Person wsdccm@34dems.org

Janine Anzolata | State Committee Person wsdccw@34dems.org

Norman Sigler | King Co. Committeeperson kcdccm@34dems.org

Leah Griffin | King Co. Committeeperson kcdccw@34dems.org

Richard O'Neill | King Co. Committee Alt. 1 kcdccma@34dems.org

Bunny Hatcher | King Co. Committee Alt. 2 kcdccwa@34dems.org

Sara Smith | Secretary secretary@34dems.org

Julie Whitaker | Treasurer treasurer@34dems.org

Committee Chairs

Sarah Koch | Bylaws & Rules bylaws@34dems.org

Colleen Hinton | Caucus and Elections caucus@34dems.org

Dawn Rains | Community Partnerships coalitions@34dems.org

Carla Rogers | Communications digcomm@34dems.org

Bunny Hatcher & Richard O'Neill

Endorsements & Resolutions endorse-reso@34dems.org

Jeff Sbaih | Equity & Social Justice equity@34dems.org

Currently Vacant | Fundraising & Events fundraising@34dems.org

Trey Lykins | Membership & Hospitality membership@34dems.org

Steve Butts & Karen Richter | Outreach outreach@34dems.org

Nick Bonazza | PCO Coordination pco@34dems.org

Jordan Crawley | Platform & Leg. Action lac@34dems.org

Rachel Glass | Programs vicechair1@34dems.org

Estey Chen | Young Democrats 34yd@34dems.org

Other Roles

Carla Rogers | Webmaster webmaster@34dems.org

Steve Butts | Newsletter Editor newsletter@34dems.org

Gina Topp | Parliamentarian

New Registration Process in May

As you register for our May meeting, you will notice that the process is again a little different. Thank you for your patience as we continue to evolve our processes in the digital age. The registration link is a Zoom registration page. Once you register you will immediately see a confirmation as well as the link to the meeting. If you have issues receiving the emails from us, I strongly urge you to write down the zoom link at that time. You will also receive a confirmation email from Zoom. I will continue to send the 3pm final call email with the zoom link included on the day of the meeting. If you are having issues with getting our emails, there is nothing we can do on our side. You need to look in your SPAM folder as it is your email provider who blocks our emails. It is advised that you save our email addresses in your address book, this helps keep our emails out of SPAM. You also train your email by clicking on the emails we send so don't immediately delete them. The email addresses to save are: chair@34dems.org and no-reply@zoom.us. Lastly, you will no longer need a PID to vote. By logging into Zoom, you will be voting inside of the Zoom system. More on that in 'Practice Voting at the May Meeting!"

Practice Voting at the May Meeting!

We will be using a new system to vote in our 'Virtual Endorsement Meeting' this year. The Zoom poll feature will be used to cast votes. In order to make sure that you are ready for the June Endorsement meeting, we will hold a 'Practice Vote' at our May meeting. We want to be sure that everyone is comfortable with the process so that it is smooth and expeditious. This means you will no longer need a PID to vote! You will need to log into the Zoom session however. You will not be able to vote if you are a call-in participant. Please also be sure to log in to the meeting with your first and last name so that there is no confusion as we tally. Thank you to Tally committee members Trey Lykins, Jordan Crawley and Sarah Koch - they have a big job to do in June!

Voting Reminder

Per our Bylaws, only Members and PCOs are able to vote. If you are not yet a renewed or new member, and you want to be able to vote in our upcoming June 9 Endorsements meeting, you must observe the following deadlines:

- New members must be joined not later than 9pm on Wednesday May 12.
- Renewing members must be renewed not later than 9pm on Tuesday, June 8.

In our June meeting, you will need to join the Zoom session directly in order to vote and you must provide the name that is on your membership form. You also cannot vote if you have only called into the meeting using a phone number and meeting ID. The ballots will appear for you in the Zoom application. You will also be asked to rename yourself to match your membership form, if you log in as 'David's iPhone' for example.

Due to the challenges in virtual voting, these requirements and deadlines will be mandatory in order for your vote to be counted. Thank you for your patience and understanding.



We need your honest input!

We are considering **new venues to hold our meetings**. We will continue to have some, but not all, of our meetings at the Hall at Fauntleroy. We want to hold our meetings across the district in order to make attendance convenient for all the neighbors we represent. We would like to know what ideas you have for new venues. Please list any and all - don't hold back!

https://bit.ly/SpeakUpSurveyApr2021

Thank you for speaking up!



West Seattle Food Bank's Biggest Fundraiser

"Instruments of Change"

Saturday May 15, 5:30

Online Event and Auction

This virtual celebration will include a silent and live auction, fun activities, and an informative program about the impact your donations have made. celebrate our community, and raise funds to continue keeping our neighbors safe, fed, healthy, and housed during these challenging times.

More info at westseattlefoodbank.ejoinme.org/IOC

Your Executive Board meets each month on the 3rd Wednesday*. All members are welcome to observe in these meetings.

Please email the chair if you would like to join: chair@34dems.org

*No Executive Board meeting in December

The Outreach Committee is Resuming!

After a year's hiatus, we will soon be able safely restart. Join us for a Zoom meeting to share ideas on potential activities.

Wednesday May 26th, at 6:30pm.

Contact outreach@34dems.org to attend!

And Save the Date...for the first Adopt-A-Street Cleanup Party of 2021 June 12, at 1pm



Contact Information and Committee Assignments for Our Legislators

Senator Joe Nguyen

Assistant Floor Leader

Human Services, Reentry & Rehabilitation (Vice Chair); Environment; Rules; Energy & Technology; Transportation





Representative Eileen Cody

Chair, Health Care and Wellness; Appropriations

303 John L. O'Brien Building PO Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504 (360) 786 - 7978



Representative Joe Fitzgibbon

Chair, Environment & Energy; Appropriations; Rural Development, Agriculture & Natural Resources 305 John L. O'Brien Building PO Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504 (360) 786 - 7952



Letters and Submitted Articles

We are Democrats, and like most Democrats we have strong opinions and like to express them. We welcome letters and articles.

All submissions are subject to editing. If submissions need to be shortened, you will be given the option of editing your own work.

Photos and notices of upcoming events are always welcome.

The deadline for the May newsletter will be Thursday, May 27, 2021

Mail to Steve Butts, 10254 36th Ave SW, Seattle, WA 98146 or email to newsletter@34dems.org

In Case You Missed Our Last Meeting...

Chair **Carla Rogers** brought the meeting to order shortly after a special presentation on sexual violence during what would normally be social time. She announced that there will be additional programming presented before our 7pm meeting starts in the future.

Carla talked about some of the news that occurred since the March meeting, and none of it good: Laws are being passed in Georgia to restrict voting, the Derek Chauvin trial...and yet more mass shootings in Atlanta and Colorado adding to the over 130 mass shootings in 2021. She encouraged us to use our emotions from these events to lead us to action, or take what we are doing already and "kick it up a notch" to fight for our Democratic values.

The Speak-Up Survey asks to share ideas as to places to meet once we restart in-person meetings. A return to the Hall at Fauntleroy monthly is unlikely to happen, and so we may meet in different areas in the 34th LD. You can respond **HERE**.

County Executive **Dow Constantine** was on hand to speak. The order to stop the J and J vaccine is not good news and caused some vaccination event cancelations, but isn't slowing up the county's efforts overall. Half million people had been fully vaccinated. He referred to the issue with Sheriff Mitzi Johanknecht who has issued insensitive and ill-timed statements over disciplinary actions against deputies. Several councilmembers have asked for her resignation, and Dow has also asked for her to step down prior to the end of her term. (Per a charter amendment last November, King County will have an appointed Sheriff at the end of her term.) Constantine also told us the county is working on a sound stage on Harbor Island. This will help bolster this region's ability to make films here using local talent, with an emphasis on BIPOC persons and green production procedures.

Jimmy Matta popped in to say he is running for re-election to the Burien City Council. He is working hard to get the word out about vaccination to the Spanish-speaking community there.

We heard from other candidates:

Dave Upthegrove is seeking another term on the KC Council. His District 5 includes a bit of the southern portion of the 34th. He feels that his experience as a gay man has helped him understand some of the issues that other minorities face. He is looking to passing the Best Starts for Kids levy renewal and continue with the development of new green jobs. He is co-hosting, with his cat, a special campaign event with the Humane Society, and asked us to bring our "furry friends" with us to the Zoom event.

Andrew Grant Houston is running for mayor. He is an architect and a member of the 43rd LD. He highlighted his experience in project management, with an eye towards green infrastructure development.

Pete Holmes is up for reelection as City Attorney. He touted his defense of the \$4 per hour hazard pay for grocery workers and is pushing back against attacks to Seattle's JumpStart Tax that has helped small businesses during the pandemic.

Hamdi Mohamed is a candidate for Port. She would be the first woman of color as a Port Commissioner. Currently she serves on the board of the Maritime High School. She is also Rep. Pramila Jayapal's Deputy District Director. She seeks to make the Port more accessible and open.

Ryan Calkins is running for reelection. He wants to continue the strides the port has made on environmental issues, and seek new ways to fuel ships, planes, and trucks. The port has cut greenhouse gas emissions in half, 10 years ahead of schedule. Also seeking reelection to the Port is Peter Steinbruck. He stressed the role a well-functioning port plays in economic strength and high-wage job creation, and the fact that the port did not lay off anyone and continued operation throughout the pandemic. He envisions the Port of Seattle to be a model of green operation and accessibility. He sees the waterfront running on electricity by 2030.

The "Main Event" of the evening featured State Party Chair Tina Podlodowski, who joined us to speak about party unity. She brought with her Ken Martin, the chair of the Minnesota Democratic Farmer Labor Party, the President of the Association of State Democratic Committees, and also a Vice Chair of the Democratic National Committee.

He began by speaking to the Derek Chauvin trail and shooting of Dante Wright, noting that the work of racial justice is never done. Without police reform police misconduct will continue. He lamented a bill to keep people who belong to hate groups off MN police departments that was recently defeated on a party-line vote. He reflected on the 4 years of the Trump presidency and the lack of any legislation that passed which would improve our communities or people's lives and contrasted that with what Biden and the Democrats have been able to accomplish in just 84 days.



Ken Martin was the special guest speaker at our April meeting. He is the Chair of the Minnesota DFL, and spoke of the importance of party unity using the merger of the Democratic party and the Farmer Labor Party as an example.

He then discussed party unity, using the founding of the Minnesota DFL in 1944 as an example, when two political parties came to realize that they were stronger working together. Although they did not agree on every issue, they had common goals that would positively affect the whole state. Hubert Humphrey was one of the leaders of the merger.

In other business we voted to update our Endorsement Rules, last changed in 2009. **Jordan Crawley** led this effort make the rules conform with our current reality, and to better clarify procedures generally. One item that had been discussed was that of a party affiliation requirement for endorsement. The state party is currently working on this issue, so we are awaiting their action and will take guidance from that.

We passed a resolution, submitted by our State Representative **Janine Anzalota**, calling for the King County Gender Identity and Sexual Orientation Task Force of the Executive Branch to adopt a gender transition policy for employees. **Bunny Hatcher** summarized it, with Janine speaking in favor of passage. Read it **HERE.**



Mayoral Candidate Andrew Grant Houston



Hamdi Mohamed is running to be a Port of Seattle Commissioner



Ryan Calkins is running to retain his seat on the Port Commission

Resolution to Act Now on Anti-Asian Violence

WHEREAS former President Trump, since the very beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic, used rallies and press conferences to blame the virus' spread on people of Asian descent by repeatedly and purposely calling COVID-19 the "China virus" and/or "kung-flu"; and

WHEREAS, since the start of the pandemic, nearly 3,800 incidents of anti-Asian violence have been reported to the Stop
AAPI Hate website across all 50 states, including assaults on vulnerable, elderly Asians, some of which have resulted in the death or permanent maiming of victims; and

WHEREAS racial violence has, sadly, been weaponized against Asian persons throughout U.S. history, including the lynching of eighteen Chinese immigrant laborers in Los Angeles in 1871 (the largest mass lynching ever in America), and the expulsion of Chinese immigrant laborers during riots in Tacoma (1885) and Seattle (1886); and

WHEREAS the recent increase in anti-Asian violence has also reached the Seattle area, according to data reported by the Seattle Police Department and the King County Prosecutor's office; indeed, the Chinese Information and Service Center has logged nearly 400 reports of hate and bias incidents in King County since spring of 2020; and

WHEREAS Asians are the fastest-growing racial group in the U.S.; King County is nearly 20% Asian and in some King County cities the Asian demographic is over 30%; and

WHEREAS both President Biden and Governor Jay Inslee have issued statements condemning the spike in anti-Asian violence during the COVID-19 pandemic;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED the 34th Legislative District Democrats stand in solidarity with the Asian community and all people of color against racial violence, and we acknowledge that anti-racism work must begin at the local level in our communities and our schools; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED we call on the King County Sheriff's office to track and respond to reports of racial violence, and to work with immigrant communities to assure that its responses are culturally and linguistically sensitive; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED we call upon the city councils and the County Council within King County to acknowledge the many contributions of our Asian community to ensure that there is no place for hate crimes against any persons in their cities and to join in celebrating this May's Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month; and

BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED we call on each school district within King County to raise awareness regarding anti-Asian taunting, to firmly discourage it, and to have resources available to address the resultant physical, mental and emotional stress upon Asian youth.

Submitted by Leah Griffin, KCDCC Committee Person

New Precinct Committee Officers Confirmed in April

We confirmed two new PCOs at our April meeting . PCO Chair Nick Bonazza presents their reasons for stepping forward.

Marty Strelecky PCO SEA 34-1467

The last four years prove that elections have consequences. I became a PCO to help elect Democratic candidates and advance Democratic policies. The issues and challenges are great, time is short and the work starts right in our own neighborhoods.

Preston Anderson PCO SEA 34-3839

"I am in earnest—I will not equivocate—I will not excuse—I will not retreat a single inch—AND I WILL BE HEARD." I read those bracing words of William Lloyd Garrison while in high school. Since discovering those words I have committed myself to pursuing social justice.

I served 6 years in the US Army, deploying twice in support of Operation Iraqi Freedom. After military service I got my undergraduate degree. I began working with the homeless population at the Downtown Emergency Service Center. The work was rewarding, so I furthered my education and obtained a master of social work degree.

I have been working in the behavioral health care field for twelve years with the most vulnerable in our community—those suffering from psychiatric and substance use disorders, working with Veterans of several generations, and working with active duty military treating those with trauma. It is my desire to ensure that we create a thriving and dignified community. I hope to contribute to this aim by serving as PCO for the adjacent precinct 34-3839.

Have You Ever Considered Running for Public Office?

The state party has partnered with Contest Every Race this year to be sure there are solid Democrats competing in every county across the state, in every race up and down the ballot. This candidate recruitment effort is working to end GOP dominance in rural America by making sure that no Republican runs for office without a fight. While we have lots amazing candidates in the 34th, there are quite a few lesser-known elections this year. These down-ballot races are an excellent opportunity to test the waters of public service.

Positions include:

- Airport Commissioner positions 1, 2 and 3
- Burien Water District 20 position 3
- Burien Water District 49 position 3
- Burien SW Suburban Sewer District position 3
- Burien Fire District 2
- Vashon School Board positions 2 and 4
- Vashon Coal Creek Utility District Commissioner pos. 3
- Vashon Sewer Commissioner position 3
- Vashon Park & Rec Commissioner positions 2 and 4
- Vashon Water District 19 Commissioner position 3
- Vashon Fire & Rescue position 3 and 5
- Vashon Hospital District 5 Commissioner position 3

If you or anyone you know are interested in these positions, please contact **Colleen Hinton**, our Caucus & Elections Chair at caucus@34dems.org.

There are lots of resources for first time candidates.

Start with:

- How to File as a Candidate for Office in WA: https://docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document/docs.google.com/document
- Here's a description of what's involved in serving in local office in Washington: https://elect.guide/waoffices
- King County Elections resources https://kingcounty.gov/depts/elections/for-candidates.aspx
- Resources: https://drive.google.com/file/d/15jffXuVPuLEykolA4nMsYZEdg9C6xEyl/view? usp=sharing
- The National Democratic Training Committee's training program: https://howtorun.guide/ndtc
- Run for Something's guide to running for office in Washington: Click <u>RfS guide</u>
- Run for Something's training program for candidates under 40: https://runforsomething.net/run/
- Support from Campaign Greenhouse: https://howtorun.guide/coaching

PCO Meeting Report and Canvass Survey

34th Dems PCO Meetings: Burien PCOs from the 33rd and 34th LDs met on 3/20/2021 following a PCO-led agenda that included our work and shared challenges/opportunities. They plan to continue to meet informally, on a regular basis, and we are planning similar PCO meetings throughout the 34th. Knowing neighboring PCOs can provide us support, opportunities to collaborate on canvassing and voters registration events, and to learn from each other. We might find common ground and/or be challenged by the differences in our team that reflect differences in our communities. If you have ideas of what could or should be included in the upcoming meetings let me know and I will share with the planning committee.

American Rescue Plan: Please look at the American Rescue Plan Fact Sheet from "Help is Here: The Democrats Guide to Promoting the American Rescue Plan" & specific information on how WA State will benefit from the ARP. (Information can be found online also provided by Best Practice Institute, a Project of the Democratic Party/T3 Training).

https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/ American-Rescue-Plan-Fact-Sheet.pdf

PCOs...Please Take the Primary Canvassing Survey...Click HERE



What are your plans for the PRIMARY season? A doorhanger sample ballot is being designed that will allow you to easily attach a piece to a doorknob or handle. We like to be efficient with our funds, so we want to get commitments on whether you plan to use the pieces or whether you will use other communication methods to get out the PRIMARY vote.

We expect that we will be able to walk our precincts and knock on doors for the general election

Thank you for helping us plan for the 2021!

A Memo from the Washington Pass the Federal Green New Deal Coalition

RE: A short review of our work in 2020

The storm clouds of the January 6 fascist insurrection are receding a bit and we have a new U.S. Administration and Congress. The inauguration of President Biden and Vice-President Harris offers our country the chance to double down in the fight for climate, economic and racial justice and equality.

We have been busy. The coalition started 2021by sending all the Washington congressional representatives a letter asking them to use the Congressional Review Act to reverse the myriad damaging last-minute regulations issued by Trump - many of them damaging to the climate and environment.

During 2020, the coalition has been busy setting up a new website – passthegndwa.org/ Be sure to look it up. It is still under construction, but it will help us reach out to more Washington organizations and individuals and build the demand for passage of the Green New Deal.

We have contacted our Washington Congressional delegation via letters several times in 2020 to support much needed legislation that is related to goals of the GND:

In March we wrote to urge them to support immediate Covid relief and to act on some of the demands in the Green New Deal Resolution to ameliorate the crisis and move the country into a much stronger position:

- A Universal Basic Income so people can work or stay home if necessary and pay their living expenses; in the long run a Federal Jobs Guarantee.
- · Universal health care.
- Investment in clean energy infrastructure that will put millions of people to work.

In April we wrote to support the Paycheck Guarantee Act:

The policies contained in the Paycheck Guarantee
Act sponsored by Representative Pramila Jayapal are
embodied in the principles of the GND resolution and
are a very important step forward in addressing our
present economic crisis before our economy enters a
full-scale depression.

In MAY our letter was about the REWIND ACT:

• The Resources for Workforce Investments, Not

Drilling (REWIND) Act, for the next COVID-19 relief package to address the loopholes in prior relief packages and economic stimuli that allows further public money to flow unrestricted to fossil fuel companies.

In October, we contacted Senators Murray and Cantwell to ask them to co-sponsor the THRIVE agenda:

 The THRIVE resolution (Transform, Heal, and Renew by Investing in a Vibrant Economy) is our road map to a just recovery that will put millions of people back to work building an economy that prioritizes climate, racial, and economic justice.

Member organizations have had formal meetings with our senators and with several congressional representatives and have had lively discussions about sponsoring these and other bills related to the Green New Deal Goals. We plan now to attend Town Hall Meetings to press support for legislation relating to the Green New Deal.

The once-a-month meetings of the coalition are always lively and thought provoking. At our meetings we have discussed how to incorporate racial justice in our work and how to assure that our legislative demands move racial justice forward. We have thought together about how working for climate justice and demanding peace and disarmament intersect. At our latest meeting we began to discuss the international commitments that wealthy countries made at the Paris meeting, a commitment that the U.S. has ignored but will now honor.

For the Coming Year:

We are happy to be working with all of the organizations in the coalition and hope that you plan to continue to be a participating organization. If you have not been able, up to now, to send a representative to the meetings, please consider sending a representative to the meetings. We have been meeting via Zoom (of course) and meet at noon on the third Tuesday of each month. And, if your organization can make a monetary contribution, that would be helpful to the work of the coalition. All the work we have done has been volunteer driven but there are some expenses.

In solidarity,

The Pass The Federal Green New Deal Coalition, Contact: gndcoalition.wa@gmail.com

Submitted by Karen Richter, who is our member representative to this coalition.

Participating organizations: 34th LD Democrats, 350.org, 350 Eastside, 350 Everett, 350 Seattle, 350 Spokane, 350 Tacoma, 350 Wenatchee, American Federation of Teachers, AFT-Washington Retirees (Local 8045R), Community to Community, Earthcare Not Warfare, FUSE Washington, Familias Unidas, Kadima, National Writer's Union (Washington Chapter), Pride At Work, King County, PSARA (Puget Sound Advocates for Retirement Action), SEIU 775NW, South Seattle Climate Action Network, Sunrise Seattle, UAW 4121, Unitarian Universalist Association, Washington CAN!



Newsletter Editor 10254 36th Ave. SW Seattle, WA 98146

Return Service Requested



Join the 34th District Democrats!

Sign up by filling out this form and mailing it with a check made payable to:

The 34th District Democrats, 6523 California Ave SW, Box 183, Seattle, WA 98136-1879

	_;
Name	Phone
Address	Zip
If you use a P.O. Box, do you live in the 34th District?	Yes No
Email	* Occupation
*Employer	* Employer City
	onthly Donation* \$ One-Time Donation \$ installmentsGo online to www.34dems.org/contribute
Democrats wis	d building funds to support endorsed candidates, the 34th District sh to communicate electronically. electronic communications and need to receive a mailed newsletter
Paid for and authorized by 34th District Democrats. 6523 California Ave SV	V Box 183, Seattle, Washington 98136. Contributions to this committee are not tax deductible

State campaign finance law requires political committees to report the name, mailing address, occupation, employer and city and state of employment for each individual whose contribution exceeds \$100 in the election cycle.